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DECEMBER  2011 The Official Newsletter of the Rainbow Aero Modelers Society  

AMA #1264 
Operating for Public Benefit at the Milwaukee County RC Flying Field 

South 70th and West Oakwood Road Our next meeting is: 

Wed, December 7th 
7pm  at 

Waterstone Bank 

6560 South  27th Street 

2011 Officers: 

President 
Tom Ryan 

P.O. Box 1111 

Milwaukee, WI 53201-1111 

414-881-0070 

Tomstomcat@att.net 

 

Vice President 
Shawn Thomas 

2137 College Avenue #708 

Franklin, WI 53154 

414-737-3979 

Sfthomas@aol.com 

 

Secretary & Treasurer 
Craig Manka 

7025 Lamberton Road 

Racine, WI 53402 

262-681-9169 

Craigrmanka@att.net 

 

Safety Coordinator & 

Field  Manager 
Chuck Beauchamp 

S63 W15030 Garden Terrace 

Muskego, WI 53150 

414-803-8189 

C7thsign@aol.com 

 

Field Administrator 
Tom Young 

2247 South 72nd Street 

West Allis, WI 53219 

414-327-4705 

Oneeagle2@yahoo.com 

Changes are Accepted 

          One of the benefits of being a club member is having the 

right to vote. That right was exercised at the meeting over some 

by-law changes. These new accepted changes are: 

• Dissolving the Field Administrator position. 

• Separating the Secretary and Treasurer positions. 

• Combining the club dues and field license fee into one. 

 

          A motion and second were made to apply with the City of 

 Franklin for a 2012 Food Permit for $25. The application will be 

completed and submitted by Craig Manka. 

 

          A motion and second were also made to donate $50 to the  

Sojourner Family Peace Center  of Milwaukee.  

 

Happenings at the Club Meeting 

To date, we have 63 members in the Rainbow Aero  

Modelers Society & 65 field license holders. 

For a complete roster, contact the Club Secretary.  

Happy Holidays!!! 
 

          Our December meeting will bring nominations to the floor 

and a quick business format. Then, we will gather for fellowship 

and food. Please bring a dish to pass. Pizzas will be catered in 

from Toppers and some short films will be played on aviation. 

Some come to the meeting, and help us close the year. 
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           From The Prez! 
           As we end out the 2011 season it’s time to look forward to 2012. So join 

us at our December Club Meeting to nominate the new club leaders and enjoy 

some food and fun in the process. 

           From me to you, I wish you all a very happy and safe holiday season filled 

with family and friends and good health. 

           Happy Holidays, 

Tom Ryan  

Aka / The Prez 

Nominations needed for officer positions at the next 
 meeting, December 7th.  

The RAMS will have openings for the following vacated positions: 

 

• President (elected) 

• Vice President (elected) 

• Treasurer (elected) 

• Secretary  

• Newsletter Editor  

• Safety Coodinator  

• Associate Safety Coodinator  

• Field Manager (appointed) 

• Primary Milwaukee RC Association Delegate  

• Alternate Milwaukee RC Association Delegate  

 

If  you or any other club member you may know that may have the skills to help this 

club maintain its direction in the hobby, please be at the December 7th meeting. The 

club is looking to change and continue to grow. The objection is to keep and maintain 

the finest field in the area and promote radio controlled model airplane flight as a 

hobby. A club is run by its membership. Active members make a club  a great place to 

find friends, share ideas, and enjoy the hobby,  



Page 3 The RAMS Horn 



Contact info: 

Craig Manka 

7025 Lamberton Road 

Racine, WI 53402 

Phone: 262-681-9169 

Email: craigrmanka@att.net 

RAINBOW  AERO  MODELERS  

SOCIETY  

Come Fly With Us... 

Visit  us on the web… 

www.ramsrcclub.com 

Address Label Here 

Our club is supported by... 


